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COMMENTS ON CASE (Online Version)

Please note that comments about this case need to be made within the timetable. This can be found in the notification letter sent by the
local planning authority or the start date letter. Comments submitted after the deadline may be considered invalid and returned to
sender.

Appeal Reference: APP/K3605/W/24/3337473

Appeal Reference APP/K3605/W/24/3337473

Appeal By THE RIDGE (OATLANDS) LLP

Site Address 16-18 Oatlands Drive

Weybridge
KT13 9JL

Name MR TREVOR COLEMAN
Address 10 Tower Grove
Weybridge
Surrey
KT13 9LX

In what capacity do you wish to make representations on this case?

1 Appellant

1 Agent

¥ Interested Party / Person
1 Land Owner

1 Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

[l Final Comments

1 Proof of Evidence

[1 Statement

[1 Statement of Common Ground

¥ Interested Party/Person Correspondence
[0 Other
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

This application should be rejected as per our local council. Weybridge and Walton already have many
flats and we do not need an extra 33. There are over 250 flats available to buy today so why do we
need more. Oatlands Drive has how become one of the busiest roads in the area with traffic tailing
back for up to a mile trying to filter onto Walton Bridge. There is no need to add to this congestion. The
building of these flats will result in more trees being pulled down, wildlife being disturbed and yet more
light being lost in the area. The areas is already overpopulated with flats and EImbridge are within
reach of their building targets. this does not need to happen and is driven purely by money.

There is no infrastructure to support the people who would move into the flats already we cannot get
Doctors appointments and waiting lists at hospitals are horrendous and the area cannot take more
people.

This appeal should be rejected.

Trevor Coleman
Concerned Resident living off Oatlands Drive
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